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May 31, 2013 

 

 

 

Barb Minister  

City of Columbus  

Department of Public Utilities  

910 Dublin Road 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

Dear Ms. Minister,   

 

The Paul Peterson Company agrees to extend the contract #EL0012012 for the Traffic control for the 

Freeway Lighting replacement project for one year. Beginning June 1, 2013 thru May 30, 2014. 

 

If you have any question please give me a call at 614-486-4375. 

 

Thanks you, 

 

Paul Peterson Company 

 
Parr Peterson 

President 


